ST. MATTHEW'S CHURCH

Survey/Presentation Plan

On March 14th, our church council approved a plan to collect surveys on ideas for church growth, give more opportunity for viewing sessions, and create a plan to assess the results.

Timeframe: The survey will be collected through April 7th.

Presentation Viewing: Following services on the dates: (3/23, 3/24, 4/6, 4/7), the presentation will be made available for anyone that wishes to view it. It will also be available electronically as part of the survey sent via email. We will also try to accommodate any member that needs assistance in viewing.

Survey Availability: Paper copies will be located in the back of the Church. They also will be provided in mailings that go out to members that receive church newsletters. Electronic versions of the survey will go out via email in the form of school/church newsletters as well as weekly worship reminders.



See Below for FAOs

Survey FAQs

What was the presentation about?

The presentation was to inform members of St. Matthew's about the current and past demographics of the Church and School.

Who gave the presentation and when was it given?

Member's Shannon Bohme and Jeff Sell (3rd-4th grade teacher) gave the presentation to the congregation on February 24/25th following the service. The video recording is from the February 24th offering.

What happens to my Survey after submission?

Online forms are stored electronically in a St Matthew's Google Account (ideas@stmatthewswinona.org) Access to the account is restricted to only Administrators of our Google accounts.

Paper copies are picked up by a Church leader after services and promptly given to Bob Bommerich for safekeeping until after April 7th.

If I already filled it out, do I need to do it again?

No, we have collected completed surveys already. If you would like confirmation that we have it in hand please contact

Robbie Brown (507) 703-9268 for electronic verification

Bob Bommerich (507) 454-5084 for paper submission.

I would like to view the presentation but can't make it to the Church viewing times and don't have a computer?

Please contact Robbie Brown at (507) 703-9268 and arrangements can be made to get the video shown to you.

I want my kids to fill one out, but the form only allows one email submission?

The form will not allow for multiple submissions from the same email. If you have small kids that have input to offer either 1) fill out a paper copy or 2) use a different email address

What happens after the April 7th survey deadline?

Following the deadline, a committee has been tasked by council to bring a recommendation to the church council on April 11th for an Action Team to look at the results and bring further direction as it pertains to church discussion.